
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                    

                                                                                   

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

        

 

 

 

 
Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us at 

volunteerprop@gmail.com 

The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday, 

April 11th at 8:15 A.M. 
in the Parent Room.  
Join us at 8:00 A.M. 

before the meeting for 
socializing and coffee!   

This will be an 
important meeting as 

we will be taking 
nominations for 

PROP elections in 
May. 

PROP NEEDS YOU!! 
Our organization is run solely on parent involvement.  Without 

continued commitments from PRA parents we will not be able to 

provide the programs and services our students and families 

enjoy!  We welcome you to attend our meeting on April 11th to 

find out what positions are open.  Voting will take place at the 

May 3rd meeting. Please contact volunteerprop@gmail.com for 

more information on how to get involved next year. 

Used Uniform Sale 
$1 Flash Sale 

For the rest of the year, 
all uniform pieces are 

$1 each.  Come check 
out our stock!  Sale 

dates: 1st & 3rd 
Wednesdays 

April 3rd  & 17th  

7:30 – 8:15 A.M. and 
2:00 – 3:30 P.M. 

 

 

Family Fun Night 
Tuesday, April 9th, at Bruster’s Real Ice Cream on the corner of 51st 

Ave and Bell Rd 

 

1…2…3…4… I declare a PENNY WAR! 

April 22nd  – 26th   
Start saving those coins now!  Each grade level will compete against 
each other to get the most points.  Top 3 grade levels get an 
awesome reward! 

PENNY WAR POINTS: 
1 nickel = 5 points 
1 dime = 10 points 

1 quarter = 25 points 
1 dollar = 100 points 

1 penny = NEGATIVE 1 point  
(use pennies against other grade levels) 

 

PRA Read-In Event: April 16th   
The 3rd Annual Read-In is an event where professionals in our 
community volunteer their time to read to our students and discuss 
how reading is important to their careers. 

Book Fair: May 7th  – 10th 
The Spring Book Fair is on the way!  Come load up on your summer 
reading material. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

Turn in 

your Box 

Tops! 

The final Box Top pick 

up will be Friday, April 

26th.  The class that 

turns in the most Box 

Tops will receive a 

Pizza Party and the 

second place class will 

receive a Cookie Party 

sponsored by PROP. 

Get more information on Upcoming Events and ways to 

Volunteer by “Liking” our PROP Facebook Page! 
 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Painted-Rock-Academy-Parents-

189003118384563/ 
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